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Events!  
        23rd December 2022 – Nursery will close at 4pm. 

 
3rd January 2023 - Nursery reopens at 8am to children that attend  

all year round. 
 

9th January 2023 – Nursery will reopen for all children that attend 
‘term time only’.  Please ask if you are unsure. 

 
20th January 2023 – We will be celebrating Chinese New Year. 

 
17th January 2023 – Energy Saving Week. 

 
30TH January 2023 – National Story Telling Week. 

 

Parents Notice 
With the weather turning colder, can we make sure you are 

bringing in adequate clothing such as coats, cardigans, jumpers, 
hats, scarfs and gloves as we will still be spending time in the 

garden.  

Can I remind all parents, if your child is given antibiotics from the 
doctors, they will need to be off for the first 24 hours. This is to ensure the antibiotics are in their system 

and no reactions have occurred. They can then only return if they are well enough. 

If you haven’t already, can you make sure you email a family photo to nursery@kidzonenursery.com. 
This is for our family displays that will be up in the rooms.  

We would like to inform you that unfortunately Lisa has decided that she will not be returning to 
Bumbles in the new year. Lisa is a great asset to our team and we will be very sad to see her leave, 

however she has been offered a higher position which will help to further her career. I am sure you will 
join me in wishing Lisa all the best in her new position. 

If Lisa is your child’s key person this will change to Tara in the new year. Tara and Jodie will continue to 
be based in Bizzy Bees, with Tara being acting room head until the vacancy is filled. We would also like 

to introduce both Anna and Tanya to our team who we will introduce over the coming weeks. 

Bumbles Nursery 
Aintree - January 2023 
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Employee of the month 
 

Our employee of the month for December was Ella Hughes.  Ella shows a true 
commitment to the nursery and always puts other people before herself. We 

are very lucky to have Ella as part of our Bumbles team.  Well done Ella! 

 

 

 

News from around the rooms 

Baby Bees 
What an amazing month our Baby Bees have had. We have 
been taking part in lots of festive activities such as having 
snowball fights and creating beautiful Christmas crafts. We 
had lots of fun celebrating at our Christmas party, enjoyed our 
yummy Christmas dinner and even had a very special visit 
from Father Christmas who very kindly bought us some gifts. 
We hope you all have a magical Christmas and New Year.  

Holly Anderson – Baby Bees Room Head  
 

Honey Bees 
This month in Honey Bees we have enjoyed creating lots of different 
Christmas crafts for our parents. The children have also been super excited 
telling us about what they want for Christmas. We have been having lots of 
fun with our activities, the children even helped with our ice rescue saving all 
of the animals that Elsa had frozen. We also wrapped up warm to have a 
snowball fight in the garden and went on a hunt for the hidden elf.  

Ella Hughes – Honey Bees Room Head 
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Bizzy Bees 
This month we have been very creative. We have been developing our 
fine motor skills when making our Christmas cards and working on our 
letter formation. We have also been helping Father Christmas get ready 
for the big day by cutting his beard to develop our scissor skills. The 
children have also been telling us all about what they would like for 
Christmas and were excited to tell Father Christmas when he came to 
the nursery.  

Lisa Farrington – Bizzy Bees Room Head  

 
 

 

Keep looking at our Facebook page for pictures and news from your little ones. Please also look 
at www.bumblesnursery.co.uk. We would appreciate any feedback you may have. 

 

Thank you! 
We hope you enjoyed reading our newsletter. 

Thank you for trusting us to teach your little ones. 
We hope you all have a wonderful Christmas and a fantastic New Year 

From Ayme and all the Team 
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